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Dear Mr Dobson 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000  
 
 
I am writing to confirm that the Northern Ireland Assembly holds some of the 
information which you requested on 13 February 2015.  In your request you asked 
for the following information: 
 

“In response to this Freedom of Information request please provide a listing 
 of all websites accessed by Northern Ireland Assembly staff during the period 
 1 January to 31 January 2015. 

 
 The listing should disclose both business related website visits and websites 
 visited by staff for non-business reasons . 

 
 In addition to the listing of websites visited please also disclose: 
  a) Date and time of each website visit; and 

      b) Duration of each such website visit 
 

 Note: Where the website visited did not return a domain name the IP 
 address of the website should be disclosed. 

 
 When responding please also disclose a copy of the N Ireland Assembly 
 Staff ICT Acceptable Use Policy.” 

 
 
Please find the information requested attached at Appendix A.  Please note, our 
current reporting tool cannot provide the date and time or duration of the visit and 
provides a maximum of 10,000 results.  It is not possible to differentiate between 
staff and non-staff  activity, therefore the report details website access for all users.  I 
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attach a copy of the Policy for the Use of IT Resources (Secretariat staff) at 
Appendix B.   
  
If you feel that the information we have provided does not meet your request fully 
please contact this office as soon as possible.  You have the right to request a formal 
review by the Northern Ireland Assembly and if you wish to do so, please write to me 
at the above address. 
 
If after such an internal review you are still unhappy with the response, you have the 
right to appeal to the Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow,  Cheshire SK9 5AF who will undertake an independent review. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me.  Please remember to 
quote the reference number above.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Martina Dalton 

 
MARTINA DALTON 
Information Standards Officer 
 
 




